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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Christine Constance, Hearings Officers Committee Chair



Date:

September 4, 2020


Subject:
NADE Hearing Officer Committee End of the year 2020 Report
The following persons serve on this committee: Gina Schwartz (Montana), Michael Magill (Washington State), Monique Reed (Arizona), Zaida Shilling (Oklahoma), Suzanne Manley (Missouri), Stephanie Riley (California), and myself.
The committee discussed concerns as outlined below: 

Flip Phones- We have them and they are very much appreciated, as it helped with working efficiently in our client’s best interest. Suggest headphones be provided, as they will be needed for our Hearings when they start. The phones are too small to hold on our shoulder, nor can the claimant hear us.  Washington State was able to secure headphones for their officers.
Working at home during Covid Pandemic:

Working at home and the changes in caseloads has been challenging but agree safety is our number one concern for workers and clients. 
Hearings: Doing well and most enjoying being at home. Seems with cameras on laptops could this be the new way to hold hearings and save monies by working at home.
